
Camp T-shirt Policy 

Starting June 2024 Camp shirts given at Clipper Day Camp 2024 are required 
with no exceptions on all field trips to major/ public locations. Camp shirts 
will remain on in and out of water. If your child refuses to keep a wet shirt on, 
we recommend purchasing a second t-shirt they may change into during the 
field trip. Spare T-shirts will be available to purchase during sign in or sign out 
at camp. Each camper is given one T-shirt as part of their camp fee. Spare 
shirts are $10.  

This year we have purchased T-shirts in a diƯerent material that is designed to 
be worn wet and to dry quickly to keep all campers safe and comfortable. 
Only this year’s shirt in the correct color and logo will be allowed on 
designated camp shirt days. Camp shirts from other years may be worn any 
other time.  

Camp shirts issued in 2024 will be required at the following locations: 

 Sebago State Park (In and out of water) 
 Children’s Museum and Theater of Maine 
 Spare Time 
 Urban Air 
 Maine Wildlife Park 
 Toots and North Rd Park 
 Royal River Park 
 Desert of Maine 
 Winslow Park 
 Aquaboggan (in and out of water) 
 Seacoast Adventure  
 CoƯin Pond (in and out of water) 
 Fun Town 

Any child who does not have their camp shirt will be required to purchase 
one in order to participate in the field trip that day. 


